
 
 

 
 

Dear Mr. Otto, 
 

As required by ORC 3313.666, school districts are required to provide the president of 
the board of education with a written summary of all reported harassment, intimidation and 
bullying incidents, as well as post the written summary on the district website. 
 
For the 2021 – 2022 School Year the following was reported: 
 

Grades PK – 2 
 

0 incidents reported August – December 
0 incidents reported January – June 

 
Grade 3-6 

 
1 incident reported August – December 

5 incidents reported January – June 
 
 

Grades 7 – 12 
 

6 incidents reported August – December 
5 Incidents reported January – June 


